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Dear Oregon Legislature Members, 

    Please close down the monkey research facility at OHSU.  This facility has been 

cited multiple times for lapses in care of the monkeys.  Having these animals caged 

an experimented on is cruel treatment.  End the experiments and close the facility.  

With Zebra Fish modeling for disease research, we no longer need mammal research 

like in the past.  OHSU has not kept up with the times by eliminating experimentation 

on monkeys.  Please, make the humane and cost effective decision to end using 

monkeys for experimentation. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Sincerely,    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Nancy Rohn 


